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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
September 7, 2004

Pamela B. Katz

Chairman

Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Linda L. Randell
203.498.4322
203.782.2889 fax
Irandell@wiggin.com

Re: Docket 272 - The Connecticut Light and Power Company and The United Mlluminating
Company Application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for
the Construction of a New 345-kV Electric Transmission Line and Associated Facilities
Between Scovill Rock Switching Station in Middletown and Norwalk Substation in
Norwalk, Connecticut Including the Reconstruction of Portions of Existing 115-kV and
345-kV Electric Transmission Lines, the Construction of the Beseck Switching Station in
Wallingford, East Devon Substation in Milford, and Singer Substation in Bridgeport,
Modifications at Scovill Rock Switching Station and Norwalk Substation and the

Reconfiguration of Certain Interconnections

Dear Chairman Katz:

The Connecticut Light and Power Company and The United Illuminating
Company (“the Companies”) have received a letter dated September 3, 2004 from
the Office of Consumer Counsel (“OCC”) to the Connecticut Siting Council
(“Council”) regarding the July 29, 2004 interrogatories propounded by the OCC to
the Towns of Woodbridge, Orange, Cheshire, Wallingford, Middlefield, and
Durham and the Cities of Middletown, Milford and Meriden. The Companies

concur that the information requested in the interrogatories would be useful to the

Council in its deliberations.

Very truly yours,

X1,

Linda L. Randell
cc: Service List
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